CHESAPEAKE AIRPORT AUTHORITY

Memo

To: Airport Tenants/All Pilots Operating From KCPK
From: Airport Manager

Date: 2/28/2017

Re: Airport Security-Drive through Gates

This is a reminder that airport security is EVERYONE'’S business. That includes airside
access through the sliding gates. There is to be no more than 1 vehicle entry/exit per

opening of the electric gate. “Piggy Backing”, or following closely to preclude a gate closure
between vehicles is not permitted

The protocol is to pass through the gate and wait for closure. While the gate is open, YOU
are responsible for ensuring that no other vehicle passes. This includes entry and exit.
Sanctions for violations include revocation of vehicular airside access.

Thank you for your attention to the security of the Chesapeake Regional Airport. Be careful
and respect your fellow airport users. Drive safe. Fly safe.

Chris Schrantz
Airport Mana
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